
 

 

 

 

                                        Week ahead information – w/c 28th November 2022 

 

Whole School 
reminders 
 
 
 
 
 

Whole school attendance - w/c 21st November 2022 = 93.71% 
 
A polite reminder to report your child’s absence before 9.30am each day that they 
are absent.  This can either be via the absence line or the absence email address, 
absence@brackenwood-junior.wirral.sch.uk 
 
A reminder that parents should not be using the staff car park, or parking in the 
entrance to the car park.  This is not safe for children who are walking to school 
and is also causing disruptions.   
 
Thursday 1st December – BFG Film Night from 3:30-5:30pm.  Please refer to the 
recent Parentmail sent for further details.     
 
Friday 2nd December – non uniform day in exchange for £1 donation to help 
support Teams 4U with the transport costs of the shoe boxes. 
 

Y3 Weekly attendance w/c 21st November 2022 
3C – 92.19%               3W – 93.33% 
 
Thank you Year 3 for all your hard work this week! 
 
A bit of a wet week for us all. Please can you remember to send your child in with 
a coat for this colder and wet weather. 
 
Please ensure PE kits, including trainers, are in school. If children do not have the 
correct kit, they cannot participate in the lesson. 
 
Just a reminder, homework is set each Tuesday. For Maths, Mathletics is set as the 
main homework. Please ensure your child is logging in as this can support and 
consolidate their progress in Maths. 
 
Thanks 
Mrs Cartner and Miss Worthington 
 

Y4 Weekly attendance w/c 21st November 2022 
4M – 97.5%               4T - 90% 
 
Well done Year 4 for another great week! You are all working so hard. 
 
Just a reminder that PE kits need to be kept in school to avoid children missing out 
on lessons every week. On the last week of school, kits will be sent home to be 
washed for the next half term. 
 
Please remember to complete Mathletics homework every week and ask an adult 
for support if you need it. I will be checking that all children are completing this. 
 
Miss McKinney 
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Y5 Weekly attendance w/c 21st November 2022 
5KW – 97.19%              5W – 93.13% 
 
Year 5 have been working really hard on their Christmas performance this week.  
We cannot wait for you all to come and watch.  A Parentmail regarding this has 
been sent out earlier today. 
 
Well done Year 5, keep up the hard work! 
 

Y6 Weekly attendance w/c 21st November 2022 
6D – 91.18%               6S – 94.41% 
 
Thank you, Year 6, for another fantastic week in school. We have the Victorian 
workshop on Wednesday, which we are all looking forward to. Please note that 
children are expected to wear full uniform on this day. 
 
Unfortunately, not many Year 6 children are consistently reading at home with an 
adult. Reading aloud is fundamental for reading fluency - please ensure this is 
happening at home at least 3 times a week. 
 

 


